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Greetings BFC! 

 

We are only THREE days away from Peace Starts With Me!! 

Let's prepare our heart and mind to welcome True Mother to America and continue to offer our 

utmost love and support for the absolute success of this event! 

 

Tonight at 8pm at White House: 

Church visitation volunteer meeting happening. 

Please call Dr. Kone at 347-595-5428 if you have any questions. 

 

Please keep in mind, service will start at 4pm this Sunday.  

Please take this opportunity to conduct your own church visits to spread the word on the 

upcoming rally or join us in doing so! 

 

FREE Bus to Nassau Coliseum 

If you would like to take the bus to Nassau Coliseum on November 12th from Belvedere it is 

FREE! 

If you plan to take the bus from Belvedere, please make sure to register through the link below. 

We will need to make sure we can provide seats for everyone. 

 

 

Click HERE to watch the latest Weekly Review 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Peace Starts With Me 

 

Are you still in need of a ticket to the rally? 

Please contact Chiaki Hagiwara at chiakihagiwara@ hotmail,com. 

 

Everyone will need to possess a ticket to enter the stadium. Children above the age of 2 will 

also need a ticket, however, those who are under the age of 2 must sit on the parents' lap. 

 

Donation for Peace Begins With Me Rally 

 

In preparation for this significant event, we encourage everyone to also offer a heartfelt 

donation. 

Please click on the link below to give an offering from the heart to support True Mother and the 

upcoming rally. 

 


